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Writing a Thank You Letter to your Internship Sponsor
Whoever your sponsor was or whatever their reason for offering an internship, the desire to contribute to your future in a meaningful way was sincere and worthy of your gratitude. The alum who offered the internship will greatly appreciate hearing your reflections on the experience and how the opportunity made a difference to you.  Equally important is that you are establishing your name and reputation in this field, and expressing appreciation in the form of a written thank you note will help you stand out and be remembered in a positive light.
Your letter should be detailed and specific. It’s ok to write your thank-you letter into the body of an email as opposed to writing it in the business letter format. Below is an example a meaningful thank you letter, written in an email directly to your supervisor, and cc-ing CORC:

SAMPLE THANK YOU LETTER:
To: � HYPERLINK "mailto:jbailey@firebirdfilms.com" �jbailey@firebirdfilms.com�


cc: � HYPERLINK "mailto:sfriedner@hampshire.edu" �sfriedner@hampshire.edu�








Subject: Thank you for a wonderful internship experience








Dear Janis,





I am writing to thank you for your supervision during my summer internship at Firebird Films. This summer was an amazing experience for me, and your mentorship really helped me make the most of this opportunity.





As you know, this internship was a perfect combination of my two passions: medicine and filmmaking. While I have taken many science-related courses at Hampshire, my filmmaking experience was mostly done on my own and not in a formal setting. This summer was my first opportunity to see how a professional documentary film goes from research, to shooting, to logging footage, to editing, to a final product. Although the film is still not complete, I feel like I got a good sense of how different scenes are chosen and how archival footage is combined with new footage to tell a story that spans the decades.





I especially wanted to thank you for making sure that I got to work on this project in particular, because it is so close to my interests. I really appreciated that you worked with me and the rest of the crew so I could change my schedule to work three days in a row instead of every other day, which really allowed me to see the editing process more clearly. I also wanted to thank you for introducing me to Dr. Miller. She is a great connection for me, and in fact she is going to allow me to interview her for my Division III project.





When I return to Hampshire I will be starting on my Division III, which is a series of short films about working with queer and trans-identified patients, geared towards primary care physicians. My experience at this internship was extremely helpful in giving me an understanding of how to better organize the project.





My summer internship with Firebird Films was a deeply inspirational experience, and I ended the internship feeling very excited about my career goal of improving healthcare and medical practices through the use of film and media.  I am sending along a copy of some pictures I took during my internship experience. I am truly grateful for the opportunity to intern at Florentine Films, and I hope that perhaps our paths will cross again someday. 





Sincerely, 





Your Name
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